


Attorney Fledderman informed the council that the easements for Cori and Wood Lane needed to be redrafted and Jeff French is working on
that.

Resolution # 2022-03 declaring the Raider Gas station an area in need of redevelopment was passed 3-0. The Brownfield Redevelopment Plan
was also accepted.

Randall and the council discussed a future dewatering station. The ARPA money that the town will receive will be used toward repayment of
the Benham Road debt reserve if possible. If not, the funds could be used for the dewatering station. The council discussed items for the Tyson
Fund application.

Trent Linville would like to sign a pre buy offer or lease to allow the town to use the old water tower if needed. The council discussed the issue
and determined that is not possible at this time.

Josh Combs noted that Deputy Buchanan would like to pursue a part time job with Ripley County Probation. The council approved as long as it
does not interfere with his work with the town.

The County Highway garage has been using the town’s water for filling their tanks for an unknown amount of time. The council discussed ways
to remedy the issue. Randall will address the issue with the County and if they continue to use water they will be billed for it.

With no further business coming before the council, the meeting adjourned at 8:43 p.m.
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